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FORMING PARTNERSHIPS TO ACCOMPLISH MORE 

 
 
 
 

A Board of Supervisor’ seat for The Kitsap Conservation District is available for a 
full-term appointment by the Washington State Conservation Commission. 

Conservation district supervisors are public officials who serve without 
compensation and set policy and direction for the conservation district. An 

applicant must be a registered voter in Washington State and for this full-term 
position (May 2023 to May 2026), and the applicant is required to own land or 

operate a farm. Applicants for appointed positions do not have to live within the 
district to apply. For more information, please contact the Kitsap Conservation 
District or read the Guide to Appointment for Conservation District Applicants 

https://assets.website-
files.com/5ec2d4f7da309c68cdc0655a/5f36cfa9fb8e3e5d59ceaee9_CD-

appointment-guide.pdf which can be found on the Conservation Commission 
website (https://scc.wa.gov/elections-and-appointments). To apply, use this direct 

link (https://www.formstack.com/forms/?1918463-JfwJs6JKCL) or please visit the 
Conservation Commission website (https://scc.wa.gov/elections-and-

appointments). Applications and supporting materials must be received by the 
Commission no later than March 31, 2023. 

 
For questions please contact Joy Garitone, District Resource Coordinator at 
360-204-5529 extension 113. You may also e-mail Joy at j-garit@kitsapcd.org 

 


